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S E N A T ES E N A T ES E N A T ES E N A T E
APS recruitment and training

On 21 March 2002 the Senate referred the following matter to the Committee for
inquiry and report by 12 December 2002:

Recruitment and training in the Australian Public Service (APS).

Key aspects of the inquiry will include:

• the devolved arrangements for recruitment and training;
• employment and career opportunities for young people;
• training and career development opportunities for APS employees in

regional areas.

The full terms of reference are on the Committee�s website:
www.aph.gov.au/senate/committee/fapa_ctte/index.htm

The Committee invites interested organisations and individuals to lodge
submissions by 10 May 2002 with:

The Secretary, Senate Finance and Public Administration References
Committee, Parliament House, CANBERRA ACT 2600 or
Email:fpa.sen@aph.gov.au

Submissions become Committee documents and are made public only after a
decision by the Committee.  Persons making submissions must not release them
without the approval of the Committee. Submissions are covered by
parliamentary privilege but the unauthorised release of them is not.  The
Committee encourages the lodgement of submissions in electronic form. E-
mailed submissions must include name, phone number and postal address.

Further assistance is available from the Secretariat on (02) 6277 3530.
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